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SANFORD   LAW   OFFICE,   PLLC 
Jo Anne Sanford, Attorney at Law 

 
May 24, 2019 

 
 
Ms. M. Lynn Jarvis, Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission   Via Electronic Filing 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4325 
 

Re: Carolina Water Service, Inc. of North Carolina  Letter to Customers 
of Pace Utilities Group, Inc. Regarding Requested Transfer 

 W-1046, Sub 5  and W-354, Sub 361 
    
Dear Ms. Jarvis:  

Attached for filing please find a letter from Catherine E. Heigel, 

President, Carolina Water Service, Inc., of North Carolina (“CWSNC”)  to the 

customers of Pace Utilities Group, Inc.   The letter introduces CWSNC to the 

residents of the Silverton community and offers information about the utility and 

its services.   CWSNC field operators hand-delivered a copy of the letter to each 

residence in the community  on Wednesday, May 22, 2019. 

 As always, thank you and your staff for your assistance; please feel free 

to contact me if there are any questions or suggestions.  

      Sincerely, 
 
      Electronically Submitted 
 
      /s/Jo Anne Sanford 

Attorney for Carolina Water Service, 
Inc. of North Carolina  
 

cc: Parties of Record  
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

On behalf of Carolina Water Services, Inc. of North Carolina,  I hereby 

certify that I have today served a copy of the attached Letter to Customers on 

all parties of record in Docket Nos. W-354, Sub 361 and W-1046, Sub 5,  in 

accordance with North Carolina Utilities Commission Rule R1-39, either by 

United States mail, first class postage pre-paid; by hand delivery; or by means 

of electronic delivery upon agreement of the receiving party. 

This the 24th day of May 2019.     

            
       Electronically Submitted 
      /s/Jo Anne Sanford 
      State Bar No. 6831 

SANFORD LAW OFFICE, PLLC 
sanford@sanfordlawoffice.com 
Tel:  919.210.4900  
Attorney for Carolina Water Service, 
Inc. of North Carolina 
 


